
 HM Government of Gibraltar  

 

                        

 

                      6 CONVENT PLACE  
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 
Notice is hereby given that any Local Registered charity which wishes to submit an 
application for the allocation of a Flag Day to be held in 2013 should submit the 
application on the official form obtainable from No 6 Convent Place or downloaded 
from the Government Website.  Applications need to be addressed to the Chief 
Secretary and received by no later than  Monday 5th November 2012. 

 


